NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS

To: Electrical Contractors

Date: November 29, 2007
Subject: Circuit Breakers

Due to the ongoing deterioration of old Zinco and Sylvania circuit
breaker panels, please advise your on-site electricians during
renovations to examine buss bars. If any signs of arcing are

apparent, advise the owner to install a new panel.

Thank you,

P Y

Robert Mahar
Building Official



